
Natural Lice Removal Treatment Services are
Now Being Offered on Long Island, New York

Lice Removal Treatment Services
Long Island

Lice Free Noggins has branched out to offer head lice
removal treatment on Long Island, New York. Head lice can
be treated naturally in your own home.

LONG ISLAND, NEW YORK, USA, February 9, 2016
/EINPresswire.com/ -- With the holidays well behind us,
lice season continues in full swing.  It is important to
investigate all itchy heads, as there is a high chance that
children may be returning back to school with something
they could share with their classmates - head lice.  With
the rapid rise of head lice and common misconceptions that come with them, Lice Free Noggins
has recently expanded and is now offering head lice removal on Long Island.

There are more than 12 million reported cases of head lice in the US annually. Children between
the ages of 3 and 11 are the main target group as their sense of self-awareness and personal
space is not as developed as older children. "When children play together, their heads often
touch, creating a head-to-head bridge for head lice to transfer," Lena Gorelik said.

"Head lice are a problem that anyone can get. Lice don't discriminate and has nothing to do with
one’s hygiene or socio economic status," explains Lena, owner of Lice Free Noggins. Although
there is no way to guarantee head lice prevention, there are numerous way to limit a child’s
exposure and minimize the chance of an infestation. Primarily, girl’s hair should be put up in a
ponytail, braid, or bun whenever possible. Children should be taught that certain personal items
should not be shared with friends and classmates such as hair accessories, hats, headphones,
etc. A lice repellent is recommended on a daily basis. 

Lice Free Noggins has been successfully treating head lice in New York City since 2013 and is now
offering the same child-friendly lice removal treatment services in Long Island. "Our lice removal
technicians are highly trained, and have extensive experience working with children and
families," said Lena. "I find it to be equally important that all of the technicians that work for Lice
Free Noggins to be not only meticulous and detail oriented, but great with children as well." 

Lice Free Noggins now offers lice removal in Nassau County and lice removal in Suffolk County.
Contact Lice Free Noggins for Long Island lice removal treatment for same day appointments at
347-460-1669. For more information, visit www.licefreenoggins.com
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